From: Judi Sabella <judi.sabella@gmail.com>
Date: Friday, June 17, 2022
Subject: Shingle Hill Place

To: Zbachairperson@manchester.ma.us

Hi Sarah,

You certainly have your hands full with FinCom and ZBA. You have done a really great job as FinCom
chairperson, and | am confident you bring that ethic to the ZBA as well.

I am writing to tell you that Joe and myself oppose the proposed project at Shingle Hill for many
reasons, all that have been stated before by the MECT, Citizens by the Sea, and others. We urge you and
the members of the Board to do all you can to protect this property. The property, as is, has too many
qualities benefitting both habitat and townspeople. Itis a bad idea!!

A development like this will change the entire landscape of our small town, and remove precious
resources and a piece of character that makes Manchester-by-the-Sea MBTS. Please share our opinions
with your Board.

Stay well and keep up the excellent work for the Town.

Best,
Judi
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